
Re: Byways, Stocks Lane, DC/22/4128/FUL 
 
 
Response from Walberswick Parish Council 

 
Amended drawings have been submitted 
 
It is acknowledged that the ridge heights to both the north and south house have 
been reduced. However, the revised drawings also propose: 
 
South House: The hipped roof end to south elevation has been removed and solar 
panels added; these are in addition to those already shown to the south pitch of the 
garage roof). The consequence of the roof alteration is a second gable is now 
proposed to both the east (entrance) elevation and the west elevation. This is 
considered unacceptable as it would result in an arrangement similar to the entrance 
elevation of the North House, with the additional gables increasing the prominence of 
the South House as seen from Stocks Lane and Seven Acres Lane.   
 
It is felt that the amended proposal does not address concerns raised in our original 
report, specifically the impact of the two dwellings on the lane and neighbouring 
properties, and therefore the amended application should be refused. 
 
Shorelands, Palmers Lane (DC/23/4893/FUL). 
 
Response from Walberswick Parish Council 
 
It is noted that a revised drawing and a couple of images have been submitted 
for Shorelands, Palmers Lane (DC/23/4893/FUL). This information does not address or 
resolve the concerns raised in our report, and consequently this application should be 
refused. 
 


